
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Diary Dates 2024/2025 – new additions in red  

Date Time What’s happening / Additional Information 

14.7.25 All day Non-uniform for winning house points this term – ALL HOUSES (Mr. Adsett’s Treat) 

14.7.25 2.15 Year 5 French Café – parents have been informed of the change 

15.7.25 All Day Reserve Sports Day – KS2 – 9:15am start 

15.7.25 5.00 Year 6 performance to parents – children at school at 4:30pm please 

16.7.25 PM Transition PM – see letter emailed on 2nd July 

16.7.25 3.30 – 4.30 Optional Parents’ Evening 

17.7.25 AM Transition PM – see letter emailed on 2nd July 

17.7.25 All day Book Swap Day – children who bring a book to swap will be able to have a new book.  

18.7.25 9.00 Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly – parents welcome.  

18.7.25 1.15 Last Day of term – school finishes at 1:15pm 

Summer Holidays – School Reopens on September 2nd 😊 

 

Date: 11.07.25 

  

 

Sports Day for Key Stage 2 will now on our reserve date Tuesday 15th July at 9:15am and is likely to last about 2 hours. 

Parents are welcome to come around onto the field from drop off. At the end of the Sports Day all parents will need to 

leave the site. All KS2 children will need to wear their house P.E. Kit, have a named water bottle in school,  bring a hat, 

bring, and be able to apply, sun cream to themselves.  
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School Meal Update 

Please be advised that due to rising costs we will be 

increasing the price of our school dinners to £2.55 

from 2nd September 2025.    

All menus will continue to provide children a choice of 

nutritious meals, while complying with the 

Government’s nutritional guidelines, and catering for 

those with allergies.  We want to assure you that the 

decision to take this action was not taken 

lightly.  Research we have undertaken has shown we 

still have one of the lowest costs for school lunches 

and we will always continue to do all that we can to 

provide you the best possible value for money. 

The Government is continuing to support Universal 

Infant Free School meals and this means that all of 

the children, from Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 can 

be provided with a school meal free of charge. If your 

child is in Years 3-6, they can also have a free school 

meal if you are in receipt of certain allowances. If you 

believe you may be eligible please complete the 

online form here or contact the school office for help. 

 

😊 Mr. Adsett 😊 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today’s assembly was all about Mr. Adsett. We 

surprised Mr. Adsett with an emotional but lovely 

‘Effort Maker’. A This Is Your Life style assembly 

meant that we could welcome back past staff, 

friends and family of Mr. Adsett. Next week will see 

Mr. Adsett’s final week before he enjoys a well 

earned retirement from teaching. I’m sure you will 

all join in with me by wishing him all the very best 

for the future. 

 

 

https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Garden of Hope Club are looking for a small pond lily. If anyone has one they are willing to 

donate, that would be wonderful. If possible, we would like it before we break up for the 

summer holidays. 

Many Thanks. Mrs Brown and the Sunflowers, Daisies and Forget-Me-Nots. 🙂 

 

 

 

Our A team girls played in a friendly 

last Friday 4th July at Bishops Cleeve 

Primary school. They worked hard and 

played with team spirit; we only have 

8, so no subs. The girls did well and 

were putting the opposition under 

pressure, with many attempts on goal 

but just couldn't get the ball over the 

line. Unfortunately, Bishops Cleeve did 

manage to get the ball over the line 

and beat us 1 nil. I hope they enjoyed 

the game. Well done to: Mia, Zofia, 

Rosie, Aaliyah, Arabella, Evie, Niamh 

and Ellie. Thanks to parents for giving 

lifts and supporting from the side lines. 

Mrs Brown 🙂  

 

On Tuesday 8th July our Heidi’s Heroes children 

were treated to a swimming fun session at the 

lido. This was in recognition of taking part in an 

intensive swimming programme for the week. 

They all had a great time splashing about in the 

pool. Well done to Erin, Jemima, Riley, Ethan, 

Dylan and Logan who went to the Lido for  their 

fun time and certificate presentation. Thank you 

to the parents for taking them.  


